

Reading



Michal is going shopping with her mom. They are looking for a present for Michal's best friend's birthday. Michal wants to buy her a new lovely bag and mom wants to buy her a nice T-shirt.

They are driving to the mall in Natanya now. Michal is using the escalator to go to the special bags shop on the third floor and mom is taking the stairs up to the Zara's girls Clothing Department on the first floor. When she gets to the bags shop she finds that the special bag which she wants to buy comes in three colors. She is taking the elevator down to meet her mom in the Zara shop, she wants her mom to come and help her decide which bag is prettier. Michal is meeting her mom right now at the clothing department and she is asking her to come and help her.

Mom is looking at the lovely T-shirts. Michal sees her mom now Michal's mom is trying to *convince Michal of buying the lovely T-shirt for her friend.....

What do you think is the end of this shopping day?

Write an End for the story



****convince- לשכנע**

ANSWER THE QUESTIONS

- **Why is Michal going shopping with her mom?**

.....

- **What does Michal want to buy for her friend?**

.....

- **Where is Michal's mom looking for a nice T-shirt?**

.....

- **What is Michal's mom trying to do?**

.....

COMPLETE
THE SENTENCES WITH THE WORDS FROM
THE WORD BANK

**shopping \ present \ stairs \ convince \
elevator \ floor \ decide**

- 1) My mom and dad bought me a new phone for a for my birthday.
- 2) My friend and me like goingat the mall.
- 3) It was hard to which dress to wear for the party.
- 4) I live on the 5th of the tall building.
- 5) My friend tried to.....me to stay at her house for a sleep over.
- 6) When I'm tired I take theto my house. If I have some energy I take the